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Flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

ENCLOSURES,

17th December, 1923.
Dear 8ir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the
12%h instant relative to the steam trawler "KVITEGGEN®,
and with regard thereto I enclose herewith for your
information a copy of the approved plan of the quadrant
of this vessel together with an extract from the
classing letter which was addressed from this O0ffice
on the 17th April last to the Society's S8urveyors at
Christiania regarding the stiffening of this quadrant,
and I shall be glad i1f you will examine the gquadrant
after the stiffening has been fitted and forward your
report on the case to this 0ffice in due coursea.
I amy Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the Secretary.

So A. Bide F8Qey
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